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December 22, 2023  
  
  
Dear Stakeholders,   
  
I hope this email finds you well. The Board of Medicine would like to remind all stakeholders 
that athletic trainers working in the District of Columbia must submit completed applications for 
licensure by December 31, 2023.  
  
The online license application, along with other relevant information, can be found on the 
following webpage https://dchealth.dc.gov/page/athletic-trainer-licensing. Please note that we 
only allow online applications and that licenses will be provided electronically. Applications cost 
$264.00 and, if granted, will be valid for up to 2 years, depending on the date of issuance.  
  
Athletic trainers who continue to practice without an active, temporary, or pending license after 
December 31, 2023, will be subject to disciplinary action by the Board of Medicine and potential 
prosecution for unlicensed practice.   
  
We appreciate your continued commitment to upholding the highest standards of healthcare in 
the District. Please do not hesitate to contact the Board with any questions or concerns via 
email at dcbomed@dc.gov or phone at (202) 724-4900.   
  
  
Sincerely,  

  
Sithembile Chithenga MD, MPH. 
Executive Director   
Board of Medicine 


